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Monday 24th May 2021 
 

Stage 3: Great Aussie Bush Camp 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Caregiver, 
 

We are all extremely excited about our upcoming Stage 3 camp, at the beginning of Term 3.  Here is 
some important information for the camp: 
 

Dates:   Wednesday 28th July to Friday 30th July 2021 
 

Accommodation: Great Aussie Bush Camp – Kincumber. Ph: 1800 887 717 
 

Medications:  All medication must be given to the classroom teacher in an enclosed bag with 
student’s name clearly written on it. 
 

Permission forms: Please find attached Medical and Dietary forms which are required to be 
completed and returned to school by Monday 7th June at the latest. 
 

Transport, Departure and Return times:  Transport to and from the camp will be in a coach fitted 
with seat belts.  Departure time from school will be 8.30am on Wednesday.  All children need to be at 
school by 8.00am sharp.  We expect to return to school on Friday by approximately 3:30pm. 
 

Travel Sickness:  Students prone to travel sickness should take the usual precautions prior to 
travelling.  Sufficient medication should be supplied for the return journey if required.  Please record 
information regarding medication on the attached Medical form. 
 

Behaviour: Teachers always have high expectations for good behaviour from all our students at 
school and on all excursions and camps.  Students are expected to follow all directions safely and 
respectfully throughout the camp.  
 

Health and Safety: The attending staff members with emergency care training and CPR are Mrs 
Farrell and Mrs Manwaring.  Camp team members also have First Aid and Resuscitation certificates.  
Great Aussie Bush Camp has a current Covid safety plan in place. 
 

Please read the attached Camp Guidelines and Rules and discuss with your child.  There is also a Gear 
Checklist for what to bring.  We encourage children to pack their own bags so that they can re-pack 
their belongings for the return trip.  Every effort will be made to ensure that all students have a safe, 
enjoyable and memorable experience at the Great Aussie Bush Camp. 
 

Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Martel Farrell      May Ptolemy 
Stage 3 Teacher     Principal 
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